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                   3rd December 2018
To whom it may concern: 

The Royal Burgh of Lochmaben and District Community Council fully supports the tunnelling underground of the Power Cables, currently planned to run across Dumfries and Galloway on multiple High Pylons in the Kendoon to Tongland Reinforcement Project.

This is a Regional Scenic Area and the beauty of the landscape is one of its principal attractions and belongs to us all.

Yours Sincerely 
Tony Hancock

Vice Chair

The Royal Burgh of Lochmaben and District  Council 
